
Happy Spring!

General Meeting
Join your neighbors at
6:45 p.m. on Mon. April 1
for our general meeting
@ Koelbel Library. 

Agenda: 
Guest Speaker: Keith
Gardner, South
Suburban Parks and
Rec. District Board of
Directors 
Discuss Covenant
Updates
Update Directory
Welcome New Folks

New Block C Rep:
Annie Hall
Annie and her family
moved here in June 2019
from Oklahoma. They
have three little boys
who keep them plenty
busy (ages 7, 5, 2). Annie
says her family loves to
be outside as much
possible and you will
often see them in the
front yard with some
sort of ball.

Dues Collection starts
April 1st
Dues are $50 and
mandatory.

CenCON
Update from Council
Member Tammy Maurer: 
Potential Sales Tax to
support infrastructure;  

Many events in the
coming months! Check
websites for info. 
Arapahoe Libraries: 

Seed Library: Mar. 4 -
June 15 
Music Sparks
Memories
Meet and Move
Walking Group

South Suburban Parks
and Recreation: 

Spring/Summer
Camps
Teen Summer Jobs
Hudson Gardens
Nature Events and
Classes
(hudsongardens.org)

Project CURE: 
Learn more about
opportunities to donate
medical equipment and
supplies. Projectcure.org

Learn more and see meeting
minutes at: www.cencon.net.

HOA General
Meeting: 
Mon. April 1 6:45pm
Mon. Sept. 23

Dumpster Days: 
June 1 / Oct. 26

Picnic: 
Sun. Aug. 25 

Movie Nights: TBD

Waste Connections 
Special rate is
ending, but you are
encouraged to
reduce road traffic
by sticking with this
service. 

Updating your
house? 
Please submit your
plans for updates or
repairs to the
Architectural
Committee, made
up of Block Reps.

GREENWOOD SOUTH HOA
Contact us:  

Greenwoodsouth.com
greenwoodsouthhoa2019@gmail .com

Dates and Reminders

SPRING 2024

http://hudsongardens.org/


Arapahoe County

Join a Board or Commission: 
There are boards and commissions
throughout the county that are
looking for volunteers. 

You can view opportunities and
openings at:
www.centennialco.gov/Government
/Boards-and-Commissions 

CSU Extension Arapahoe County
CSU Extension is your go-to place
to learn about the following about: 

4H (Head, Heart, Hands, Health)
Horiculture/Gardening
Lawn Care and Pests
Family and Community Services
Cottage Foods
Food Safety and Preserving
Sustainability
Native Plant Master and Master
Gardener Programs 

arapahoe.extension.colostate.edu

Ash Borer

From Centennial Website: 

The Emerald Ash Borer (EAB) is
deadly to ash trees and has
been found in Littleton in 2023.
If an ash tree is experiencing
die back or looking unhealthy,
residents are encouraged to
have it examined by a
professional tree company, or
contact the Colorado
Department of Agriculture.
Read more at: 

centennialco.gov/Residents/He
alth-Environment/Emerald-
Ash-Borer

HOA Board

President: Leslie Levine 720-841-
1195
teachbeach71@gmail.com 
VP: Kevin Doran 571-225-4464
dorankr@gmail.com 
Secretary: LaDonna Gravelle 303-
562-8525; ladonnajg@gmail.com 
Treasurer: Jim Wulliman 303-829-
9557
GSHOAtreasurer@gmail.com
Block Reps
A: Beth Stalter 312-498-5444;
bethslast@yahoo.com 
B: Irene Anderson 720-291-4919;
anderson_i@msn.com 
C: Annie Hall
anniebrookehall@gmail.com
D: Marty Wittmer 303-547-7567;
mwittmer@kentdenver.org  
E: Dee Roller 303-882-9536;
rndr6055@outlook.com 
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